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House Republican Leader Calls for Transparency in  
Emergency Board Decision-Making 

 
Salem, ORE. – Today, House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) continued 
to call for transparency in government decision-making: 

“I have asked Speaker Kotek to delay convening the Emergency Board until we have 
more transparency and get answers to outstanding questions. We cannot rush through 
this process with partial information. Legislators should be given details and more than 
24 hours’ notice when being asked to direct hundreds of millions of dollars.”  
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